
 

6th December 2019 

Dear Parent, 

Christmas Performances – Week Beginning 9th December 2019 

You will have seen from recent newsletters around school that we have a range of Christmas Performances 

taking place next week, with children from throughout the school taking part. Brief details of these 

performances are shown below together with entry arrangements for each of the events. Thank you in 

advance for the support that you have given to the preparation of the performances – we look forward to 

seeing you during the course of the week.  

 

Foundation Stage Performance – ‘Mary Had a Baby’ – Thursday 12th Dec – 9.15-10.15am 

A performance of two separate stories which the children have learned. With many children having learned 

and performing lines of their own, we’d ask for careful listening as speaking out loud will be scary for some! You 

are invited to join in with songs that will be familiar to you.  

Please can we politely remind parents of our Safeguarding arrangements while waiting to attend all events 

held in school. 
 

Unfortunately we cannot provide the opportunity for parents to wait inside the building whilst the school is 

occupied by children who are going about their learning, this means parents and carers are asked to wait 

outside of the building prior to school events taking place. 

 

The ENTRY TIME for the above event is 9.05am and the START TIME of the event is 9.15am. Please keep this in 

mind when you are attending, as we are keen that you do not have to wait too long in the cold or wet. 
 

We guarantee that events will never start earlier than the planned time, so please do not be concerned that 

you will miss out on the event. Many thanks your help with this matter – it enables us to ensure that the school is 

a safe and comfortable environment for all children. 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Performances – ‘How to Catch Santa’, ‘The Birthday Party’ and ‘The Big Decision’ 

Weds 11th Dec 9.45am – 10.45am; Thurs 12th Dec 2.00pm-3.00pm 

A children-created mixture of dance songs and story telling. All characters, stories and props have been 

created by the children themselves, with adults recording the children’s ideas so that they can remember all of 

their brilliant thinking! 

Please can we politely remind parents of our Safeguarding arrangements while waiting to attend all events 

held in school. 
 

Unfortunately we cannot provide the opportunity for parents to wait inside the building whilst the school is 

occupied by children who are going about their learning, this means parents and carers are asked to wait 

outside of the building prior to school events taking place. 

 

The ENTRY TIMES for the above events are 9.35am and 1.50pm respectively. The START TIMES of the event are 

9,45am and 2.00pm.  Please keep this in mind when you are attending, as we are keen that you do not have to 

wait too long in the cold or wet. 
 

We guarantee that events will never start earlier than the planned time, so please do not be concerned that 

you will miss out on the event. Many thanks your help with this matter – it enables us to ensure that the school is 

a safe and comfortable environment for all children. 



 

Key Stage 2 Performance - It’s Chr-i-i-i-stmas! 

Tues 10th Dec 2.00pm – 3.00pm; Thurs 12th Dec 5.00pm – 6.00pm 

A Top of the Tops-themed Xmas Show, telling the story of Christmas with plenty of songs that you’ll recognise,  

all with a bit of a twist!  

Please can we politely remind parents of our Safeguarding arrangements while waiting to attend all events 

held in school. 
 

Unfortunately we cannot provide the opportunity for parents to wait inside the building whilst the school is 

occupied by children who are going about their learning, this means parents and carers are asked to wait 

outside of the building prior to school events taking place. 

 

The ENTRY TIMES for the above events are 1.50pm and 4.45pm respectively. The START TIMES of the event are 

2.00pm and 5.00pm.  Please keep this in mind when you are attending, as we are keen that you do not have to 

wait too long in the cold or wet. 
 

We guarantee that events will never start earlier than the planned time, so please do not be concerned that 

you will miss out on the event. Many thanks your help with this matter – it enables us to ensure that the school is 

a safe and comfortable environment for all children.  


